
Belfast City Council

Report to: Adjourned Strategic Policy and Resources Committee 

Subject: Northern Ireland Sex Offender Strategic Management 
Committee – Request to make a Presentation

Date: 26th February, 2008

Reporting Officer: Mr Liam Steele, Head of Committee and Members’ Services 

Contact Officer: Mr Liam Steele, Head of Committee and Members’ 
Services (extension 6325)

Relevant Background Information

Correspondence has been received from the Head of Communications, Northern 
Ireland Sex Offender Strategic Management Committee, requesting an opportunity to 
make a presentation to the Committee on the subject of the assessment and 
management of the risk posed by sex offenders in Northern Ireland.

Resource Implications

There are no Human Resources or financial implications associated with this report.

Recommendations

The Committee is asked to note receipt of the correspondence and to take such action 
thereon as may be determined, bearing in mind the heavy demands and commitments 
already facing the Members.




